Sub: Institute Guest House booking during XXIl Convocation — CIRCULAR

Dear Madam/Sir,

As approved by the competent authority, in view of the upcoming XXII
Convocation, all the prior bookings of South Block Guest House during the period
19" June to 20" June 2025 is hereby stand cancelled in order to accommodate
the Guest and dignitaries of 22" Convocation. “Further, South Block Guest House

booking will not be available from 19" June to 20" June 2025 due to the same”.
The inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.

Thanking you with regards

PIC (Guest House Management)




